
Lacon Childe School 

...more than just a school 
  

  Head of School Mrs. Rachel Croxton-Broome 
Consultant Executive Headteacher Mrs. Ruth Allen 

 

Love Lane, Cleobury Mortimer, Shropshire DY14 8PE 

Tel: (01299) 270312   

E-mail: admin@laconchildeschool.co.uk               www.lacon-childe.org.uk 
  

The Shropshire Gateway Educational Trust 
  

A charity and company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales, company number 9115941 

 

 

 

 

18 September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We hope that your child has found the start of Year 7 a positive and exciting one. 

 

To support your child’s transition to Lacon Childe, we would like to invite you to our 'Welcome to Year 

7’ evening on Thursday 26th September 2024. The evening will begin with a series of short 

presentations to keep you informed and share key messages on how you can support your child as 

they continue their journey with us. You will then have the opportunity to meet collectively with your 

child's form tutor, where there will be a chance for a short question and answer session. The Year 

Lead and Senior Leaders will also be at the evening and available to help you with any questions or 

concerns you may have.  

 

The evening will be held on Thursday 26th September in the main hall from 5.30pm to 6.30pm. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Steven Adams  

Head of Year 7  


